Jim Heath’s notes from the April 14 Secretariat Meeting at 

St. Therese, Cleveland.
Jim Heath opened the meeting with a prayer and lit the Holy Spirit candle. All members were present except Fr. Alex, who had a funeral service.
All participated in the Leaders Reunion. 
Each area representative brought the Secretariat up to date on their activities.
The term dates of the all Secretariat members were reviewed to assure that the terms were on a staggered schedule and only three member’s terms would end each year.
The By-Laws were amended to make a few minor changes corrections.

The weekend team formation procedure was discussed.  A general outline will be made by Ginger and Steve and distributed to the Secretariat members.

The major discussion covered the potential up coming Men’s Hispanic Weekend.

Over all it appears we have the weekend on tract to come about in August.  There are still many items to be set, such as funding, team organization and training, setting as final date, getting enough candidates, funding and securing supplies.  Maria Martinez, Steve Pacitti and Ginger Hutton are taking the lead in this development.  The Secretariat has been working on developing a Hispanic School of Leaders and a Hispanic Weekend for three years.  We all hope and pray that we will finally succeed.

The next meeting will be on July 14, 10 a.m. at Our Lady of Fatima, Alcoa  

Jim Heath led the closing prayers.  Meeting ended at 11:45 to allow members to get to the Renew-Why Catholic Training in Lenoir City.
This summary is for your general information and is not the official minutes of the Secretariat and was submitted by Jim Heath, April 18, 2007.

